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Harcourt Public School 
Works notification 28 July 2022 

Dear staff and parents/carers, 

During the school holidays, maintenance works were initiated at Harcourt Public School to remove mould in the 
carpet in several classrooms in Block A, Block B and Block C. 

The affected areas have been cordoned off and will remain out of bounds to students and staff until remediation 
is completed. 

Remediation work involves appropriate cleaning and drying of Block A, Block B and Block C as instructed by an 
independent occupational hygienist.  

Work is taking place between Thursday 7 July and Sunday 27 August 2022, weather permitted and in line with 
advice from the independent occupational hygienist.  

Testing will be completed to ensure the area has been fully remediated. The school will receive a clearance 
certificate before the area is open to students and staff.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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